
PROPOSAL TO EXPAND MOOR ALLERTON HALL PRIMARY  

SCHOOL FROM SEPTEMBER 2019 
 
 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and 
Inspections Act 2006 that Leeds City Council intends to make the following 
prescribed alteration; 
 
A proposal to permanently expand Moor Allerton Hall Primary School, Lidgett 
Lane, Leeds, LS17 6QP to create an additional 210 primary places with effect 
from 1 September 2019.  
 
This notice is an extract from the complete proposal which can be obtained 
from the Sufficiency and Participation Team using the contact details below or 
by visiting the Leeds City Council website:  
 
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/residents/children-families-and-carers/schools-and-
learning/school-place-planning/statutory-notices 
 
Within four weeks of the date of publication of this proposal, i.e. by 4pm on 30 
July 2018, any person may submit comments or objections to; PO Box 837, 
Sufficiency and Participation Team, Children and Families, Leeds, LS1 9PZ or 
email educ.school.organisation@leeds.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
Steve Walker 
Director of Children and Families  
Publication Date: 2 July 2018 
 


